
SAFETY COMMITTEE

MAKE A LOW- OR NO-
COST GO-BAG

▪ Water and non-perishable food 
▪ Manual can opener
▪ Extra batteries
▪ Flash lights
▪ First aid kit
▪ Extra clothing and blankets
▪ Sanitation and hygiene items

Read more at this link!

February 2025 Newsletter

RESOURCE HUB 

For the month of February, College of San Mateo’s Safety
Committee Newsletter discusses the L.A. fires and how to

make a low-cost emergency bag.

Questions or suggestions? Please contact csmsafetycommittee@smccd.edu 

Check out the Safety Committee
webpage for our new Resources

section!

Bookmark this link for easy access
anytime.

Questions about the L.A. Wildfires?
Click here for critical insights from
CSM’s Fire Technology Instructor

Christy Baird!

Q&A WITH 
CHRISTY BAIRD
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